
 

Maths Curriculum Map 2022-2023 Key Stage 3 
 Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

Year 7 

Analysing and 
displaying data 
We will consolidate 
our KS2 knowledge, 
and extend this to 
include displaying 
data in different 
forms. 
 
 
Number skills 
(calculating) 
We will consolidate 
our KS2 knowledge 
of operations, and 
apply this to bigger 
numbers, as well as 
negative ones. 
 

Pi Strand: 
Expressions, 
functions and 
formulae 
We will be linking 
functions to Algebra, 
and develop our 
understanding of 
real-life problems to 
be written in 
algebraic form. 
 
Graphs 
We will learn to use 
the skills we have 
learnt to write real 
life problems into 
algebraic form, and 
now start to 
represent these as 
graphs.  
 

Pi Strand: 
Factors and 
multiples 
We will build onto 
our number 
knowledge by 
including factor and 
multiple problems. 
 
Decimals and 
measures 
We will consolidate 
and strengthen our 
KS2 knowledge by 
including metric units 
into our decimal 
calculations. 

Pi Strand: 
Angles and lines 
We will strengthen 
our skills by using 
different 
mathematical 
equipment to 
measure and draw 
angles. We will also 
learn to find angles 
sizes without these 
tools (by applying 
angle facts and 
rules). 
 
Measuring and 
shapes 
We will apply the 
previously learnt 
angle rules to 
distinguish between 
different shapes and 
investigate our 
properties. 

Pi Strand: 
Fractions, decimals 
and percentages  
We will apply our 
number knowledge 
to fractions, decimal 
and percentage 
problems, and link 
this to finance in the 
real world. 

Pi Strand: 
Transformations 
We will learn to 
transform different 
shapes under 
different 
circumstances, and 
will learn to identify 
congruent shapes 
and our properties. 

Theta Strand: 
Expressions, 
functions and 
formulae  
We will be linking 
functions to Algebra, 
and develop our 
understanding of 
real-life problems to 
be written in 

Theta Strand: 
Fractions 
We will apply our 
number knowledge 
to fractions and 
percentage 
problems, and link 
this to the real world. 
 
 

Theta Strand: 
Ratio and 
Proportion 
We will build onto 
our ratio knowledge 
by learning to divide 
into a given ratio, 
and compare given 
ratios in real life 

Theta Strand: 
Sequences and 
Graphs 
We will use a range 
of different skills 
learnt this year and 
apply them to finding 
formulas for not only 
sequences, but also 
straight-line graphs. 

Theta Strand: 
Transformations 
We will learn to 
transform different 
shapes under 
different 
circumstances, and 
will learn to identify 
congruent shapes 
and our properties. 



algebraic form. This 
will include 
substituting into 
scientific formulae. 
 
 
Decimals and 
measures 
We will consolidate 
and strengthen our 
KS2 knowledge by 
including metric units 
into our decimal 
calculations. 
 

Probability 
We will consolidate 
our KS2 knowledge 
of probability, and 
extend our 
vocabulary on this 
topic. We will start to 
look at experimental 
probability and 
investigate the 
outcomes. 

situations and 
complex problems. 
 
Lines and Angles 
We will strengthen 
our skills by using 
different 
mathematical 
equipment to 
measure and draw 
angles. We will also 
learn to find angles 
sizes without these 
tools (by applying 
angle facts and 
rules). 
 
 
 
 

Delta Strand: 
Equations, 
functions and 
formulae  
We will be linking 
functions to Algebra, 
and develop our 
understanding of 
real-life problems to 
be written in 
algebraic form. This 
will include 
substituting into 
scientific formulae 
with powers and 
brackets. 
 
 
Fractions 
We will apply our 
number knowledge 

Delta Strand: 
Angles and shapes 
We will strengthen 
our skills by using 
different 
mathematical 
equipment to 
measure and draw 
angles. We will also 
learn to find angles 
sizes without these 
tools (by applying 
angle facts and rules 
to complex 
problems). 
 
 
Decimals 
We will consolidate 
and strengthen our 
KS2 knowledge by 

Delta Strand: 
Equations 
We will use our 
algebra knowledge 
to solve for an 
unknown in an 
equation. 
 
Multiplicative 
reasoning 
We will build onto 
our ratio knowledge 
by learning to divide 
into a given ratio, 
and apply knowledge 
to real life situations 
and give reasons for 
the outcomes. 
 

Delta Strand: 
Perimeter, area and 
volume 
We will extend our 
area knowledge to 
include surface area 
and volume of 3D 
shapes. 

Delta Strand: 
Sequences and 
Graphs 
We will use a range 
of different skills 
learnt this year and 
apply them to finding 
formulas for not only 
sequences, but also 
straight-line graphs. 



to fractions, decimals 
and percentage 
problems, and link 
this to the real world. 
 

including metric units 
into our decimal 
calculations. We will 
also learn to link 
decimals to 
percentages and 
solve real life finance 
problems. 

Year 8 

Pi Strand:  
Number Properties 
We will develop our 
skills to be able to 
use place value, 
operations (including 
negative numbers) 
as well as ratio. 
 
Shapes and 
measures in 3D 
We will learn to 
derive and apply 
formulae to calculate 
and solve problems 
involving volume of 
cuboids. 
 
 

Pi Strand: 
Statistics 
We will learn to 
describe, interpret 
and compare 
observed 
distributions of a 
single variable 
through: appropriate 
graphical 
representation 
involving discrete 
data 
 
Expressions and 
Equations 
We will develop our 
skills in Algebra and 
learn to simplify and 
manipulate algebraic 
expressions. 
 

Pi Strand: 
Decimal 
calculations 
We will learn to 
order, evaluate and 
apply the 4 
operations to both 
decimals and 
negative numbers. 
 
Angles 
We will learn (and 
derive) angle 
properties, and apply 
these to calculations. 

Pi Strand: 
Number Properties  
We will extend our 
number knowledge 
to include indices 
and roots. 
 
Sequences 
We will learn to 
recognise 
sequences, be able 
to find the term-to-
term rule as well as 
the nth term formula 
for arithmetic (and 
geometric) 
sequences. 

Pi Strand: 
Fractions and 
Percentages 
We will develop our 
understanding of 
fractions and 
percentages to 
include percentage 
change and 
expressing a fraction 
as a percentage. 

Pi Strand: 
Probability 
We will learn to 
record, describe and 
analyse the 
frequency of 
outcomes of simple 
probability 
experiments 

Theta Strand: 
Number 
We will develop 
understanding and 
vocabulary involving 
factors, powers and 
roots. 
 
Area and volume  
We will derive and 
apply formulae to 

Theta Strand: 
Statistics, graphs 
and charts 
We will describe, 
interpret compare 
and construct 
representations of 
observed discrete 
and continuous data. 
 

Theta Strand: 
Real-Life Graphs 
Student will learn to 
model situations or 
procedures by using 
graphs. 
 
Decimals and Ratio 
We will understand 
that a multiplicative 
relationship between 

Theta Strand: 
Lines and Angles 
We will learn to apply 
angle properties to 
triangles and 
polygons. 
 
Fractions 
We will develop our 
understanding of 
fractions and use 

Theta Strand: 
Straight Line 
graphs 
We will learn to find 
the equation, 
gradient and y-
intercepts of graphs, 
and use this to solve 
proportion problems 
including graphical 

Theta Strand: 
Percentages, 
decimals and 
fractions 
We will learn to 
interpret percentages 
multiplicatively. 



calculate and solve 
problems involving 
area of triangles, 
parallelograms, 
trapezia, as well as 
3D shapes. 

Expressions and 
Equations 
We will develop our 
understanding of 
Algebra to include 
brackets, indices, 
factorising and 
inequalities. 

two quantities can be 
expressed as a ratio 
or a fraction, and 
apply this to 
calculations 

standard units of 
mass, length, time, 
money and other 
measures, including 
with decimal and 
fractional quantities. 

and algebraic 
representations. 

Delta Strand: 
Factors and 
Powers 
We will use the 
concepts and 
vocabulary of prime 
factorisation. 
We will also develop 
our understanding of 
Algebra to include 
brackets, indices and 
factorising. 
 
 

Delta Strand: 
2D shapes and 3D 
solids 
We will learn and 
use formulae 
involving circles, 
prisms and other 
shapes. 
We will also be 
introduced to 
Pythagoras. 
 
Real life graphs 
We will develop our 
understanding of 
real-life graphs and 
start to interpret 
financial graphs. 

Delta Strand: 
Transformations 
We will use our prior 
knowledge to start 
combining different 
transformations and 
describe the overall 
transformation. 
 
 
FDP 
We will learn about 
converting recurring 
decimals to fractions, 
and perform 
calculations that 
require repeated 
percentage changes. 

Delta Strand: 
Constructions 
We will not only learn 
to construct shapes 
accurately, but also 
learn to use loci to 
solve real life 
problems. 
 
 
Probability 
We will extend our 
probability 
knowledge to include 
diagrams and 
mutually exclusive 
events. 

Delta Strand: 
Scale drawings 
We will solve 
geometry problems 
including those with 
bearings and scales. 

Delta Strand: 
Graphs 
We will extend our 
straight-line 
knowledge to include 
finding equations, as 
well as looking at 
non-linear graphs. 

Year 9 

Higher (Delta 
strand): 
Number 
We will consolidate 
factor, multiple and 
indices knowledge 
and apply it to 
standard form and 
surds calculations. 
 
Algebra 
We will learn to 
rearrange a formula 
to get a desired 
result, and look at 

Interpreting and 
representing data 
We will learn to apply 
statistics to describe 
a population and use 
the line of best fit to 
estimate solutions. 
 
Fractions, ratio and 
percentages 
We will solve real life 
problems and learn 
to scale up recipes 
as well as 

Angles and 
Trigonometry  
We will learn to find 
angles between 
parallel lines as well 
as interior and 
exterior angles of 
polygons. 
We will be 
introduced to 
Pythagoras and 
Trigonometry, and 
learn how to find 
missing angles and 

Graphs 
We will explore the 
gradients of parallel 
lines and lines 
perpendicular to 
each other and learn 
to interpret and 
analyse a straight-
line graph and 
generate equations 
of lines parallel and 
perpendicular to the 
given line. 

Area and volume 
We will extend our 
area and volume 
knowledge to include 
calculating the upper 
and lower bounds of 
calculations, 
particularly when 
working with 
measurements and 
to be able to use 
inequality notation to 
specify an error 
interval due to 

Transformations 
and constructions 



different ways of 
solving an equation. 
 

convert between 
currencies. 

sides in right-angled 
triangles. 

truncation or 
rounding. 

Foundation:  
 
Number 
We will extend our 
number knowledge 
to include negative 
indices into 
calculations, and 
look at multiples and 
factors in a real-life 
context. 
 
Algebra 
We will use our index 
and factor 
knowledge to 
factorise expressions 
involving indices. We 
will also start to 
substitute into more 
complex equations 
and formulae. 

Graphs, tables and 
charts 
We will use a range 
of different skills to 
collect and represent 
data in different 
forms. 
 
 

FDP 
We will extend our 
percentage 
knowledge to include 
growth and decay. 

Equations 
We will learn to solve 
equations including 
indices, brackets and 
multistep problems. 
We will also learn to 
solve geometry 
problems involving 
algebra. 

Angles 
We will learn to apply 
angle facts to 
bearings and 
polygons. 
 
 
 
Averages 
We will recap how to 
represent data in 
different forms, and 
then learn how to 
extract data once it 
has already been 
given in table, chart 
or graph form. 

Perimeter, Area and 
Volume 
We will learn to solve 
problems with 3D 
shapes (prisms) and 
justify our answers 
with the correct units. 
 
 
Transformations 
and constructions 
We will learn to 
sketch the locus of 
point on a vertex of a 
rotating shape as it 
moves along a line, 
of a point on the 
circumference and at 
the centre of a 
wheel.  

 


